
Feb 26, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Lyle Larson, Beaverton 
 
Please support HB 2578. It would be the honest thing to do. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Lyle Larscn 
16100 SW Bridle Hills Dr 
Beaverton, OR 97007-4930 
(503) 642-7607 
 
 
 


